
From: Delcore, Lee R - DNR
To: "Ron Anderson, METCO - Environmental Division"
Cc: Powell, Jason (jasonp@metcohq.com)
Subject: RE: Kewaskum Living Waters Church - 03-67-152319
Date: Monday, February 29, 2016 11:45:00 AM
Attachments:

Ron,

Thank you for the follow-up reminder.  I took the data/submittal for the site to a  peer-review

committee on Feb 19th.  They did not think it would pass closure committee based on the increasing
groundwater trend.  Even though it is only one well (the source area well), the consensus was to
have you submit costs for two more rounds of groundwater sampling and see that trend moving in
the right direction.  The vapor results were positive and well explained, addressing that pathway.  So,
a cost request for two more rounds of quarterly groundwater monitoring and trust the trend
stabilizes or declines is the recommendation.  As always, secondary lines of evidence, like
comparison of groundwater –levels to contaminant trends can be helpful persuaders at closure
review time.

Thanks again for the follow-up and I look forward to getting the costs in house, reviewed and
hopefully ready for closure this fall.

Lee

We are committed to service excellence.
Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how I did.

Lee Delcore
Hydrogeologist - Remediation and Redevelopment Program
Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources
1155 Pilgrim Road, Plymouth, WI  53073
Phone: (920) 893-8524
Lee.Delcore@wisconsin.gov
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